
Good evening, InfoNet User! 

The InfoNet system is now back online and ready for use. Below is a list of the upgrades 
that have been added to the system this quarter. Please take a moment to read through 
these changes, as some may affect the way you collect and enter data.   

We have done extensive testing to assure this upgrade goes smoothly (thank you, 
testers!) but if you encounter any problems with InfoNet after tonight’s upgrade, please 
let us know immediately by contacting Mary Baldwin at (360) 725-2890 or 
mary.baldwin@commerce.wa.gov. 
This quarter’s enhancements include: 

General Changes: 

• Added the ability to filter out former staff from staff members report filter. 
• A VAWA Crosswalk report was added to the reports in the Administrative Utility. 

This report is for State Admin Users only and not visible to Agency Users.  

Changes for Sexual Assault Users: 

• Added a “copy last entry” function to the Sexual Assault Primary Prevention 
interface allowing a user to replicate the most recent entry, which you can then edit 
and submit as a new entry. 

Changes for Domestic Violence Users: 

• Added subtotals to the DVLA report under Safety Planning, Non Client Court Hours 
and a total at the bottom; which includes hours from the subtotals after Safety 
Planning, All Other DV Services, Non-Client Court Hours and Non-Client System 
Coordination Hours.  

• Updates to the types of funds available in the administrative utility. Funds added 
were DSHS DVPA- Direct Services, DSHS DVPA- Prevention. Funds that were 
removed were DSHS Marginalized Populations, DSHS Children Exposed to DV. 

• Previous years’ DSHS End of Year Reports will no longer be available for agency 
users to view.  

• Adjustments were made to the DSHS Shelter Report: All Agencies Version. The 
report was updated to include secondary victims, who are over the age of 18, even 
if their gender was left blank or gender not specified was selected. Currently, they 
drop off this report. With the update, they will appear in the gender not specified 
category.  
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If you have any questions about any of this quarter’s upgrades or InfoNet in general, 
please contact Mary Baldwin at mary.baldwin@commerce.wa.gov. 
Please continue to send your suggestions to improve the InfoNet system, as many of the 
best ideas for improvements come from users like you!   
Thank you, and Happy InfoNetting! 
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